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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

A warm welcome from Phoenix St Peter Academy, we are delighted that you have chosen our school 

for your child. We are a small school tucked away in a lovely community and are very excited 

about the future here at Phoenix St. Peter Academy. 

We live by our values and mission statement of ensuring that children who attend our school are 

‘confident, well-educated and prepared for the future’. 

Please find enclosed a welcome pack which contains information relating to our school and some 

forms to complete, these should be returned to the school office as soon as possible, along with some 

identification for your child such as a Birth Certificate.  Please speak to the School Office if you have 

any questions. 

We have worked with parents, carers and pupils to implement a uniform that works for everyone, 

and as part of our family support, offer each child joining our school a Uniform Bundle, free of 

charge.  Details of this, along with other information, can be found under the Parents & Carers tab of 

our website at:  https://www.phoenixstpeter.co.uk/ 

Please also like and follow our Facebook page which we use to share celebration of learning across 

the school and to keep our families informed of events and information. This can be found on our 

website, or at the following link https://www.facebook.com/phoenixstpeteracademy 

We look forward to your family and child joining our school community. As always, should you 

require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Matthew Jordan 

Head Teacher 
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